
 

 

Date:   September 10th, 2019  

Contact:  Colleen Lockwood, President CFLCA  

To: Fort Lauderdale Mayor, City Commission, City Manager 

Re: City of Fort Lauderdale and Broward MPO Interlocal Agreement 

(ILA) for Transportation Planning Services 

 
On August 26, 2019 the Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations, Inc. (“CFLCA”) held its 

Board Meeting at the Fort Lauderdale City Hall. All Board Members were in attendance.   

 

The matter of the Proposed City of Fort Lauderdale and Broward MPO Interlocal Agreement (ILA) 

for Transportation Planning Services and the CFLCA’s August 22nd Special Meeting on the same 

were discussed.  Upon close of the discussion the Board Members unanimously voted in support 

of the Proposed ILA with the conditions that City expeditiously hire a full time dedicated 

Transportation and Mobility Director for the Transportation and Mobility Department and provide 

the organizational chart/visual chart referenced in by City Manager Lagerbloom at the August 

22nd special meeting to CFLCA President as soon as possible.   

 

I thank CFLCA Board Member Christina Currie for curating questions, organizing and 

convening community residents, City and MPO staff to further review this matter in a public 

forum.  We are also thankful to City Manager Chris Lagerbloom and MPO’s Executive Director 

Greg Stuart for their preparation for and participation during the August 22nd special meeting: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zY0i5Z3_cqE&feature=youtu.be  

 

Many thanks and warm regards, 

 
Colleen Lockwood 

President, CFLCA 

 

cc:  CFLCA Board of Directors 

 


